
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grid lines 
 
 

 

 
  

W/C 02/06/2025 

w/c 23/06/2025 

w/c 14/07/2025 

w/c 01/09/2025 

w/c 22/09/2025 

w/c 13/10/2025 

MONDAY 
   Beef Bolognese served                  
             Pasta Twists 
                     or 

Chicken nuggets/ Quorn 
nuggets(v) 

 
All served with Potato 

smiles 
Spaghetti hoops or 

sweetcorn 
 

~ ~ ~ 
Homemade  Apple muffin 

 

TUESDAY 
 

 Cheese and onion quiche 
(v) 
or  

Sausage roll 
 

All served with Herby 
diced potatoes 
Peas or beans 

 

~ ~ ~ 
Homemade Iced bun 

 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

Roast chicken fillet 
or 

Quorn sausage(v) 
 
 

All served with Creamed 
mashed and roast 

potatoes, Yorkshire 
pudding and gravy 

 
 Broccoli or baton carrot 

~  
Homemade Chocolate 

cake and chocolate sauce 
 

 

THURSDAY 
Hot dog, Veggie hot 

dog(V) 
or 

Cheese & bean wrap(v) 
 

All served with pomme 
noisettes 

corn on the cob, spaghetti 
hoops 
~ ~ ~ 

 Homemade Raspberry 
bun 

 
 

FRIDAY 
 

Crunchy coated fish 
Fingers 

or 
Macaroni cheese(v) 

 
  All served with chips        
Garden peas or baked  
               beans 

 

~ ~ ~ 
Rice crispy cake     (V) = vegetarian option 

 
(All Menus are Subject to Change) 

 

PLEASE NOTE A COPY OF 

ALL OUR ALLERGEN 

INFORMATION IS KEPT 

IN THE KITCHEN OFFICE. 

 

 

FRESH SALAD BOWLS, JACKET 
POTATOES, FRUIT SALAD, 
ASSORTED FRUIT YOGHURTS, 
CHEESE & BISCUITS ARE 
AVAILABLE DAILY 

 



 
 
 

 

  

 
W/C 09/06/2025 

 
w/c 30/06/2025 

 
w/c 08/09/2025 

 
w/c 29/09/2025 

 
w/c 20/10/2025 

MONDAY 
 
         Breakfast wrap 

                  or 
Pizza pinwheel(v) 

All served with Mini 
potato waffles 

Beans or sweetcorn 
 

~ ~ ~ 
Ice cream pot 

 

TUESDAY 
 

Cheese & tomato pasta 
bake(v) served with garlic 

bread 
or 

Chicken and sweetcorn pie 
All served with creamy 

mashed potato 
 

Peas or mixed vegetables 
 

~ ~ ~ 
Homemade Apple crumble 

& custard 
or 

Strawberry Jelly 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Chicago Town cheese & 

tomato pizza slice(v) 
Ham and cheese 

carbonara 
All served with pasta or 
garlic bread , Spaghetti 

hoops or sweetcorn 
 

~ ~ 
Homemade Chocolate 

iced sponge 

THURSDAY 
Sausage/Quorn sausage 
(V)served with Yorkshire 
Pudding, All served with 
creamed potatoes, Baton 

carrots or garden peas 
~ ~ ~ 

Baked doughnuts 
 

FRIDAY 
 

Crispy coated fish fillet  
or 

Veggie Tikka Naan(V) 
 
 

All served with chips & 
garden peas or beans 

 

~ ~ ~ 
Homemade vanilla cake 

with vanilla frosting  
(V) = vegetarian option 

 
(All Menus are Subject to Change) 

 

PLEASE NOTE A 

COPY OF ALL OUR 

ALLERGEN 

INFORMATION IS 

KEPT IN THE 

KITCHEN OFFICE. 

 

 

FRESH SALAD BOWLS, JACKET 
POTATOES, FRUIT SALAD, 
ASSORTED FRUIT YOGHURTS, 
CHEESE & BISCUITS ARE 
AVAILABLE DAILY 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W/C 16/06/2025 

w/c 07/07/2025 

w/c 15/09/2025 

w/c 06/10/2025 

 

MONDAY 
Cheese burger 

or 
Cheesy whirl(v) 

 
All served with  
Potato smiles  

Baked beans or garden 
peas 
~ ~ ~  

Arctic roll 
 
 

TUESDAY 
 

Pork sausage pasta bake 

or 

 Staffordshire cheese 
oatcakes(v) 

All served with hash 
browns, beans or green 

beans 

~ ~ ~  
Strawberry mousse or 

jelly 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 
 

Roast turkey or quorn 
sausage(v)  served with 

creamy mashed potatoes, 
Yorkshire pudding  

  Baton carrots or broccoli   
              and gravy 

~ ~ ~ 
Chocolate crunch and 

custard 
 

THURSDAY 
    Sweedish meatballs   
   served in a homemade    
  tomato sauce served with 
   pasta twists and garlic     
                    bread  

Or 
Vegan roll(v) 

Served with Pomme 
noisettes Spaghetti hoops 

or sweetcorn 
~ ~ ~  

Homemade Chocolate iced 
sponge 

 
 

FRIDAY 
 

Crispy battered fish star 
or 

Cheese pie(V) 
 

All served with chips, 
Beans or garden peas 

~ ~ ~ 
 Homemade assorted 

muffins 
 

 
 

(V) = vegetarian  
(All Menus are Subject to 

Change) 

 

PLEASE NOTE A 

COPY OF ALL OUR 

ALLERGEN 

INFORMATION IS 

KEPT IN THE 

KITCHEN OFFICE. 

 

 

FRESH SALAD BOWLS, JACKET 
POTATOES, FRUIT SALAD, 
ASSORTED FRUIT YOGHURTS, 
CHEESE & BISCUITS ARE 
AVAILABLE DAILY 

 


